

25 January 2022

## Withdrawal of Permission for Use of Student Images and Achievements 2022

Penrith Anglican College wishes to confirm that you are willing for images (an image can be in the form of photograph or video) of your child and/or details regarding their academic results or other achievements to be used in various media published in the public domain in 2022 or whether you would like to withdraw permission in 2022.

If you are <u>NOT WILLING</u> to allow the College to use images of your child and academic results or other achievements in these ways, please complete this form to withdraw permission and return it to the College.

If you <u>ARE</u> willing to allow the College to use images of your child and/or academic results you need take <u>no further action.</u>

If you (or your child if they are over the age of 15) do **NOT** wish images of your child and/or information regarding academic results or other achievements, in any of the media below, please indicate on this form. (A new form is required for 2022 if you do NOT wish images of your child to be used even if you have submitted one in previous years.)

I do <b>NOT</b> agree to the use of [Tick relevant box or boxes]			
	my child's image		
	academic results or other achievements		
[Tick relevant box or boxes]			
	on the College Website		
	in print media such as promotional flyers, brochures or press ads		
	in digital or on social media		
	The Vine newsletter		
	The Harvest magazine		
If you are <b>unwilling</b> to allow images of your child to be used in any way by the College complete the details below and return the form to the College by Friday 4 February 2022.  If you wish to discuss the use of student images, please contact our Marketing Manager, Mrs Jane Drayton, either by email at <a href="marketing@penrith.nsw.edu.au">marketing@penrith.nsw.edu.au</a> or telephone on 4736 8100.			
Student	Name:	Signature (if 15 years or over):	_ Year in 2022:
Parent N	Name:	Signature:	
Date://2022			

To Serve Christ -